
 

Dear Staff and Customers, 
 
COVID 19 Update March 17, 2020: 

Birch Hills Gas Co-op Ltd. Board of Directors and Management have been 
closely monitoring the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation since its 
development and have been making preparations to safeguard our 
customers’ supply of natural gas.  Today Birch Hills Gas Co-op Ltd. is 
taking additional measures to protect our staff, customers and the greater 
community.  For everyone’s safety an effort to minimize personal contact is 
being made.  Birch Hills Gas Co-op Ltd. is closing our office to the public 
until further notice.  Please conduct business with Birch Hills Gas by 
telephone at 780-694-3868, email at Fred@birchhillsgas.ca, the website 
birchhillsgas.ca or through the drop box.  Birch Hills Gas ultimate goal is to 
protect the health and safety of our staff and customers, while maintaining 
an uninterrupted natural gas supply.  On behalf of Birch Hills Gas Co-op 
Ltd. Board and Management, we encourage our staff and customers to 
take the appropriate steps to help mitigate COVID-19 exposure risk for 
staff, their families, and the greater community. These are unprecedented 
times and we all need to work together to help reduce the impact of this 
growing pandemic.   Feel free to reach out should you have any questions 
or concerns.

Board of Directors and Management  
Birch Hills Gas Co-op Ltd. 
Office 780-694-3868 
Board Chairman 780-814-4285 


